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LETTER OF INVITATION 

(INTERNATIONAL COMPETITIVE BIDDING) 

 

Khorlochhu Hydro Power Limited (KHPL) is pleased to invite proposals from qualified 
Consulting Firms for providing Consultancy Services for “Design and Engineering of 
Khorlochhu Hydropower Project”. The detailed scope of services is outlined in the Terms of 
Reference, available in Section VII of the Request for Proposals (RFP) Document. 

Interested Bidders are requested to submit their proposals, which must include all required 
documents and information as specified in the Bid Data Sheet. Proposals should be submitted no 
later than November 21, 2024, by 15:00 hours BST and will be opened on the same day at 15:30 
hours BST. 

The RFP Document is available at the following websites i) KHPL website www.khepbhutan.com 
and ii) DGPC Website www.drukgreen.bt and it can be downloaded (free of cost) from the website. 
However, the Bidders downloading the RFP Document from the website should register themselves 
with KHPL before the deadline for submission of proposals. 

For further queries, kindly contact the Procurement & Contracts Division during office hours only. 
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